
 

   
 

 
 
 
June 30, 2021 
 
Congratulations to those students who have completed your school year with us and welcome to those 
new to Donwood School.  
 
The 2021 – 2022 school year will start on Wednesday, September 8th.  
 
Your child’s classroom teacher will be purchasing their school supplies. This reduces the cost for families 
and ensures all students have appropriate supplies for learning. 
 
Payment of school supply fee can be made directly from your Parent Portal. Instructions for completing 
this can be found on our school’s website at www.don@retsd.mb.ca.   If you require help with access to 
your Parent Portal, please call the school. 
 
When you come on September 8th, please bring: 
 A pair of indoor runners (to stay at school) 
 A backpack to carry your belongings & schoolwork home each night 
 Water bottle – We have a water bottle filling station for students to use, water fountains are not 

being used.  A pair of ear buds (not a headset) for connecting to computer 
 A cheque or cash for the school supplies and student fees as described below 

 
Families will pay for:                                                        Cost to families  

Items such as paper, scribblers, pencils, crayons, duo 
tangs, binders, glue, scissors, rulers, etc. that your child 
will use throughout the year. 

$50 

Total cost – for supplies and student fees for 2021-2022 $50 
 
Enjoy your summer, take care and stay safe. 
 
Mrs. D. Martineau 
Principal 
 

http://www.don@retsd.mb.ca

